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A resumé of the Board's 1999/2000 discretionary expenditure to date is
for information.

For members information a list of all Board Committees, Subcommittees and

Working Partiesis

for members information is a schedule of Board, Subcommittee, and
Working Party meetings to be held during 1999.

PEDESTRIAN STRATEGY

The Christchurch City Council is developing a Pedestrian Strategy , which seeks
to address the needs of pedestrians and to encourage walking. The Pedestrian
Strategy has been developed to address the needs of pedestrians around
Christchurch City and to encourage walking as a way of getting around and for
health and recreation. The Strategy seeks to coordinate the different activities that
the Council undertakes relating to pedestrians and to work to create a more
pedestrian friendly City. In conjunction with the Cycle Strategy, the Public
Transport Strategy and the Road Safety Strategy, the Pedestrian Strategy will form
apart of the wider transport strategy for the City.

A draft strategy document will be available for public comment from 1 November
1999 and copies will be circulated to Board members at the meeting. Copies are
available for viewing at libraries and service centers and to obtain further copies
please contact - Stephanie Styles, Christchurch City Council, Phone 37112929,
Fax 3711789 or www.ccc.govt.nz. Submissions close on 17 December 1999.



